
Trip Information Sheet 

 

Year 6 Invite to the Guildhall 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 I am delighted to inform you that our year 6 students have been invited to see a 

live play at The St George’s Guildhall (formerly known as the Kings Lynn Arts 

Centre) on Thursday 29th September. 

The 40-minute performance has been specially commissioned by the Guildhall 

and covers the life and times of Shakespeare’s favoured comedian, Robert 

Armin. 

Children will travel by coach after registration in time 10am performance. There 

is no cost to parents and children will return to school by lunchtime, therefore 

normal school uniform is necessary. 

*While the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all responsible 

care of your child, neither they, nor West Norfolk Academies Trust, can 

necessarily be held liable in respect of loss or damage to property or injury 

suffered by your child arising out of the educational visit/journey, unless such 

loss, damage or injury results from the negligence of West Norfolk Academies 

Trust, its employees or official volunteers. 

*Your child may receive medication as instructed and any emergency dental, 

medical or surgical treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as 

considered necessary by medical authorities present.   

*You are happy for your child to be transported by coach to and from this event 

and you understand the extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided 

details of which are displayed in the front office of the school. 

Thank you 


